
 

  

 

 

We continue to help our community! 
 
 
During the last semester of 2020, we continued to provide two Mobile Medical Units to 
Hospitals that provide medical care to Covid patients. The Mobile Medical Units continue to 
support the respiratory triage process to channel hospital medical care in a timely manner. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hospital General de Cholula, San Andrés Cholula, Puebla, Mexico 



 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
You can see the videos of when we delivered the Mobile Medical Units to the Covid Hospitals 
in Puebla on our YouTube channel:  
 
Delivery of Mobile Medical Unit to Hospital General de Cholula 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fumtpxp6gto 
 
 
Delivery of Mobile Medical Unit to Hospital de Ortopedia y Traumatología 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eE5me_tWLTs 
 
  

Hospital de Traumatología Y Ortopedia, Puebla, Puebla, Mexico 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fumtpxp6gto
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eE5me_tWLTs


 

  

During this period, we have updated our medical care protocols according to the guidelines 
that the local authority issues based on the current epidemiological traffic light. 
 

 
 
We are first ensuring that our work team has the necessary personal protective equipment 
and sufficient tools to continue providing quality and warm medical services. 
 
When medical protocols allow us to move our medical team and volunteers to vulnerable 
communities and our Mobile Medical Units have fulfilled their mission within the hospitals 
where they are currently supporting and as soon as it is safe again, we will go to back to the 
communities with health services. That is our passion and our motor. As the whole world is 
changed by this pandemic, we thank you more than ever for your generosity in this time of 
need. 


